
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF EARLY PROCESSING OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

THOMAS TOWNSHIP 

SAGINAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

 

Pursuant to Michigan Public Act 81 of 2023, it is the intent of Thomas Township to 
convene their Absent Voter Counting Board (AVCB) to begin the early processing of 
absentee ballots received.  Early processing will take place on Saturday, November 2, 
2024 from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. at the Thomas Township Municipal Office located at 
249 North Miller Road, Saginaw, Michigan.  There are eight (8) Election Inspectors 
scheduled to conduct the early processing. 
 
 
 
Posted:     10/10/24 
                  C. Watt 


